
April 4,2024

Mayor and Council
District of Mackenzie
Mackenzie, BC

Re: Letter of Support for reconstruction of Kirbv's Cabin

Mackenzie Forestry Services is submitting a proposal to the

Mcleod Lake Mackenzie Community Forest for funding to
reconstruct the Kirby's cabin on behalf of the Mackenzie

Nordique's Cross Country Ski Club.

I want the District of Mackenzie's support and make sure

there are no concerns with the construction of the cabin.

lf in agreement after your next council meeting, if you can

please supply a letter of support, it would be greatly appreciated.

Please contact me at 25A-997-5064 or

mackforservices@xplornet.ca if you have any questions or

concerns.

Sincerely,^'4:Ld*/
Frank Lennard

M ackenzie Forestry Services


